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ARMENIAN .. CHURCH OF THE HOLY ASCENSION 
AUDITING.COMMITTEE REPORT- 1985 

The Auditing Committee met with the Treasurer of the Parish 

Council on January 19, 1986, and conducted a complete and 

thorough examination of the Church's financial transactions 

during 1985. 

It is our conclusion that ttie· firi~~ctal records of the 

Armenian Church of the Holy Ascension are in excellent 

order. 


